
PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 

A public hearing is scheduled for the 19th day of July, 2022 at 5:30 

p.m. at Vienna City Hall located at 203 West Cotton Street for the 

purpose of receiving citizens input and comments to discuss the 

following requests. 

 

Zamarr Brown has filed an application to rezone 105 East Church Street, 

currently zoned R-1 Residential, to C-1 Community Commercial.  The 

purpose is to construct accessory buildings similar to the one presently 

there for walk-up businesses. 

 

Steve Anderson has filed an application for a Special Use Permit for 308 

Kelly Lane.  The purpose is to locate a doublewide manufactured home 

after removal of the present one. 
 

As set forth in the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1992, the City of 

Vienna does not discriminate on the basis of disability and will assist 

citizens with special needs given proper notice (seven working days). 

The City of Vienna is an equal opportunity provider and employer. 

 

For more information please call 229-268-4744. 

 

 

Michael Bowens 

City of Vienna 
 

 

 

 

 

 


